
Greetings!
Welcome to the new Senior Notes 
Newsletter. I hope you enjoy the new look!

I’m excited to invite you to join us this 
June as we travel to Columbus for a visit 
to Eldorado Scioto Downs, a destination 
requested by many Senior Associates’ Club 
members!

I also hope you’ll join us for our Senior 
Associates’ Club Luncheon on Thursday, 
May 30th. We’ll enjoy lunch together and 
hear the latest OUCU updates. 
 
As always, if you have any thoughts or 
suggestions for the club, including things 
you’d like to see happen or potential 
travel destinations, please feel free to 
contact me at 740-597-2845 or by email 
at srassociates@oucu.org. I’d love to hear 
your ideas!

Best wishes!

Kory Kasler

Eldorado Scioto Downs - June 12th
Featuring over 2,200 games on their gaming floor 
alongside live harness horse racing, there’s something 
for anyone looking to beat the odds and strike it rich at 
Eldorado Scioto Downs! While you’re there, enjoy a variety 
of great restaurants, including a special Wednesday buffet 
discount for ONE Club members who are 50+! 
 
Itinerary:
10:30 a.m.	 Bus departs from OUCU E. State St. Branch
12:00 p.m.	 Arrive at Eldorado Scioto Downs
4:30 p.m.	 Depart Eldorado Scioto Downs
6:00 p.m.	 Bus arrives at OUCU E. State St. Branch

Cost: $45, which covers transportation and driver gratuity. 
Due to the variety of dining options available at Scioto 
Downs, travelers will be responsible for their own meals.

We will need 25 lucky gamblers registered by May 10th. 
Please call 740-597-2800 to register today!

Trip Payment and Refund Policy
Payment for Senior Associates’ Club trips is not collected until after the 
registration deadline. Reservations may be canceled anytime before this 
deadline has passed. After this deadline, payment will be collected and refunds 
cannot be issued. If we have a waiting list we can have someone take your 
place or you may find someone to fill in.



OUCU Shred Day
Saturday, May 11th - 9:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.
OUCU E. State St. Branch

Join us for our annual Shred Day to securely dispose 
of unneeded financial statements, receipts, invoices 
and other personal documents. Documents will be 
shredded securely on-site by Shred-it.

Please limit shred material to four boxes per person. Please 
contact Kory Kasler at 740-597-2845 to shred larger amounts.

Senior Associates’ Luncheon
Thursday, May 30th - 12:00 p.m.
The Plains United Methodist Church

Join us for a spring luncheon on Thursday, May 
30th. We’ll be having Miller’s Chicken and plenty of 
tasty sides and desserts to go with it. Come out and 
enjoy some time with each other over lunch!

The luncheon is free to attend and space is 
limited. If you would like to attend, please call 
740-597-2800 to RSVP by May 23rd.

Contact us:
       oucu.org

       740.597.2800

Online Appointment Scheduling
Schedule an appointment with an OUCU 
representative anytime from anywhere! The 
updated OUCU website now offers online 
appointment scheduling, saving you the hassle 
of calling or stopping in just to schedule. 

To make an appointment, click the “OUCU” 
tab at oucu.org, select “Contact Us” and locate 
the Department Directory. From there, select 
the department you’d like to meet with and 
scheduling an appointment is a breeze!

Fantastic Funnies!
Did you hear about the Italian chef?
Unfortnuately, he pasta way.

Where do cheeseburgers go to dance?
The meatball.

What do you call a pig that does karate?
Pork chop.

CU Rewards Points to Cash
Alongside paying for Senior Associates Club 
trips (1 point = 1 cent), CU Rewards points 
can now be converted directly to cash! Once 
10,000 CU Rewards points are accumulated, 
exchange 10,000 points for $50 in cash with 
no maximums or transaction limits.

To redeem and check point balances, visit 
curewards.com.


